

July 19, 2021

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William St. New Bedford, MA 02740

Re: Bridgewater State University Lease at Airport

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members:

Enclosed for your review and consideration please find the following:

- 1. Proposed three-year Bridgewater State University Lease.
- 2. Proposed Order.

The rent for this three-year Lease remains the same as the prior expiring Lease. However, the square footage of the demised premises has been reduced. This will allow for the private development of an additional hanger adjacent to the Bridgewater State University's Leased Premises. In all other respects, the Lease is identical to the prior Lease.

Kindly place on the agenda for consideration at your August 19th City Council meeting. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

-100

Sincerely

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/mgr attachment

IN CITY COUNCIL, August 19, 2021

Referred to the Committee on City Property.

Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk

a true copy attest:

City Clerk